February 13, 2002 SEC Launches its New Website

In order to cater to the needs of various stakeholders more efficiently, the Securities and Exchange
Commission of Pakistan (SEC) has launched its new website www.secp.gov.pk . The new website which
has been designed under the overall modernizing and automation plan of the Commission, offers more
facilities for the users making it simple, comprehensive and fast.

The website is user-friendly, allowing easy navigation and accessibility to various kinds of information. To
facilitate the users a "Search" facility and a "Downloads" facility section have been added in the new
website. The site also includes a "Management Directory" of SEC which will enable users to contact senior
officers of SEC. The website is constantly being updated with corporate laws, rules and regulations, as well
as latest updates on SEC activities.

Stakeholders and other interested can find complete information about the activities of various wings of the
SEC from the new website.

Queries and suggestions regarding the new SEC website can be sent to webmaster@secp.gov.pk.




